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WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 

High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
Telephone/Fax:- 01944/728286; E-mail:- admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk ; www.westheslertonschool.co.uk 

 

“Children are at the centre of all we do.” 

NEWSLETTER March 26th 2021 
A paper newsletter will be sent home each Friday, you may wish to isolate this for 48 hours before reading it. 
This will also be on the school website. www.westheslertonschool.co.uk 

 
 

 

 

  
 

 

  

                

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  
 

  

 
 

    

  

  

  
 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID 
Should you have any Covid test results, please 
share these with us using covid@heslerton.n-
yorks.sch.uk so that we can alert Health England 
and all families as soon as possible to any contact 
(within 48 hours) that has taken place. Results still 
need to be reported during the school holidays to 
allow track and trace to take place. Emails are 
checked daily, including weekends, to identify 
cases of children at school and home. 
Pupils, staff and other adults must not come into 
the school for at least 10 days if:  
• they have one or more coronavirus (COVID-19) 
symptoms.     
• a member of their household (including 
someone in their support bubble or childcare 
bubble if they have one) has coronavirus (COVID-
19) symptoms. 
• they need to quarantine having recently visited 
countries outside the Common Travel Area. 
• they have had a positive test. 
  
 

BAGS2SCHOOL 
Thank you for your bags – 360kg was collected on 
behalf of school. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
Please see attached a voucher for the summer 
term. If you have already booked places, the 
voucher will be credited against the booking 
already made. 
Did you spot my deliberate mistake! Week 
commencing 26.4.21 was missing from the form 
therefore I have added the regular bookings for 
that week - Julie 

 ATTACHMENTS 
Please see attached: 

- Gymnastics club places – Badger Wood 
- Parent evening appointment 
- After school club voucher 
- Summer Term menu 

 

 
 

SCHOOL 
We hope you all have a lovely Easter holiday and 
stay safe. School reopens on Tuesday, April 13th, 
Monday, April 12th is a staff training day. 
Dinner money that week will be £10.00, £82 .50 for 
the half term. Payments need to come to the office 
in a named envelope on Mondays or pay via 
parentpay. 

STAFF 
We are pleased to let you know that Mr Tom 
Webborn has been appointed as a General 
Teaching Assistant at school. We look forward to 
working with him in school. 

 

PARKING 
May we please remind you not to park in the top 
space or on the pavement. This makes access for 
other cars difficult and causes congestion.  
Please drop children off on the pavement so they 
do not need to cross the school entrance where 
cars are pulling in. If other family members are 
dropping off children, please make them aware of 
this, thank you. 
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WHAT’S HAPPENING NEXT HALF TERM 
 

Here are some dates for next half term: 
 
Monday, April 12th          Staff training day 
Tuesday, April 13th          School reopens 
Monday, April 19th          Keeper Wood parent evening 2.15-4.15 
Tuesday, April 20th          Badger Wood parent evening 2.15-4.15 
Wednesday, April 21st    Children’s University relaunch for children 
                                            Badger Wood parent evening 4-6  
Thursday, April 22nd        Keeper Wood parent evening 3.30-5.30 
Monday, April 26th           Farthing Wood parent evening 3.30-5.30 
Tuesday, April 27th           Farthing Wood parent evening 2.15-4.15 
Monday May 3rd               May Day holiday 
Thursday, May 6th            Farthing Wood virtual rock-pooling 
Friday, May 28th               School closes for half term holiday  


